
 

 

         

 

 

 

Phone:  6928 7191      
Fax:  6928 7254  

tarcutta-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           
Principal:  Mrs Fran Brown – 0429042505     

WHAT’S HAPPENING TERM 4 2015                                                        

OCTOBER 
15th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
22nd—Transition 9am—15pm 
29th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
             Playgroup 10am—12noon 
NOVEMBER 
5th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
9th—School Photos 
12th—Transition 9am—1.15pm 
             Playgroup 10am—12noon 
19th—Transition—ALL DAY 
26th—Transition last day—ALL DAY 
             “Student Show Case Day” from 2pm 
30th November—11th December—Intensive swimming program 
DECEMBER 
15th—Presentation Night 
16th—END TERM 4 
 
Welcome back.  We hope your holiday break was restful and enjoyable.   
 
MOBILE LIBRARY 
The Mobile Library van will be in Tarcutta this Friday 16th October.  
 
SUMMER 
As we head towards spring/summer and more sunshine the school policy of “No Hat, No Play’” will apply.  Students are required to wear 
a wide brim navy blue hat.  No Caps.  Children are also encouraged to have their water bottle in class so they can stay well hydrated.  
Research has shown that  small, frequent drinks of water are beneficial to concentration. Children remove their jumper as the day warms 
up. Please reinforce with your child that they should put their jumper straight in their bag. Jumpers without names on them are placed 
on the wooden bench in the hallway.  
 

TRANSITION 
Please note on Thursday 19th November and Thursday 26th November Transition will be full days .  The 26th November will be the last 
transition day for 2015.  On these two days the children can come at 9am and be picked up at 3.25pm.  Please ensure that you pack 
morning tea , lunch and a drink for your child. 
 

TESTING 

Mr Carroll has been enjoying his first week at school testing the students and being pleasantly surprised at how capable the students are. 
The students who have progressed the most have been the same students who regularly returned their reading folders and other  
homework during terms 2 and 3.   The biggest area for future improvement will be the students comprehension of their reading.  Parents 
can assist with this process by asking their child to explain what they have read after shutting their home readers. 
 

HOMEWORK 
Mrs Kennedy and Mr Carroll look forward to the homework being returned on Fridays. Mr Carroll does try to mark the homework over 
the weekend and enjoys reading all of the extra writing that some of the students do in their free time. 
 

PROGRESS TESTING 
Mrs Kennedy plans to test the hardworking students on Fridays with their spelling, writing and maths.  We look forward to the students 
achieving or surpassing their learning expectations. 

REGULAR  
ACTIVITIES        

 

MONDAY Student Banking  

THURSDAY Scripture lessons   

FRIDAY School library borrowing 
Home work to be returned 
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Family Fun & Dance Night  
BUSH / COUNTRY/ ROCK 

at the 

Tarcutta RSL Club 

Saturday 17
th

 October 2015 
Special Dinner Menu available from 6pm 

at the RSL Club Restaurant 

Music by “Country Freedom Band”  

Children’s Segment  

For the young & “young at heart” 

      From  6.45pm 

Novelty : Bird Dance (with a mystery special guest appearance) 

                 Hokey Pokey, Mexican Hat Dance 
Bush dances : Heel & Toe Polka 
                          Strip the Willow 

Country:   Barn Dance & Line dancing 
      Or whatever takes your fancy! 

Rock’n Roll with a Special Guest appearance by 

“The Blues Brothers” 

           Come dressed in your best country gear to enjoy a night for the whole family! 

 

BARGINS AVAILABLE 

Tarcutta Public School is disposing of equipment no longer in use. If you are interested in either of these items, please make 

an offer in a sealed envelope by Monday 19 October. The items can be inspected this week by visiting school. The successful 

purchasers will be responsible for removal from school.  

Photocopier 

Fuji Xerox DocuCentre IVC3370—colour photocopier.  This machine has been  

serviced under government contract with Fuji Xerox. 

Please note: the photocopier will not be available for pickup until after the installa-

tion of our new machine.  

 

 

 

   Piano  



 

 

JUNIOR CRICKET STH WAGGA  
South Wagga cricket club requires  3 - 4 players for their under 13s team this season. If there are any 
year 6 boys/girls who are still looking for a game of cricket, please contact; 
Craig Orr, Sth Wagga Junior Coordinator, 69331135, 0439677927, jill_orr@bigpond.com 
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